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NOTICE TO ALL FIRMS 
 

Date:  March 7, 2022  
 
To:  All Prospective Bidders 
 
From:  Sam Li  
    Deputy Director for Purchasing 
 
Re:  Addendum Number 1 

 IFB C1519R – West Courtyard Roof Renovation 

Question: 

Q1.  I have a set of your plans, but no plumbing plans for the roof drains on this project. Can 
you send them to me? We have a walk through on March 9th and would like to 
understand the scope of work. 

A1. As part of the roof project, the roof drains are all existing to remain as noted in the 
drawings. The only new plumbing scope is related to a new hosebib, which is captured 
in the plumbing sheets as part of the separate Mechanical project bid (C1532). In the 
roof set we have notes that specifically say the new hosebib is part of a separate 
mechanical project.   

 

 THIS ADDENDUM IS PART OF THE CONTRACT DOCUMENT AND SHALL BE INCLUDED WITH 
YOUR REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL SUBMITTAL.  YOUR SIGNATURE BELOW WARRANTS THAT 
YOU UNDERSTAND THIS ADDENDUM AND THAT YOU HAVE MADE THE APPRORIATE 
ADJUSTMENTS IN YOUR PROPOSAL AND CALCULATIONS. 
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          Signature 
 
        ____________________________________________ 
          Print Name and Title of Authorized Representative  
 
          ____________________________________________                       
           Print Name of Company/Partnership/Individual 

            
 ____________________________________________ 

             Date 


